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Galloway Township, NJ – The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) is co-
sponsoring a lecture for health care and social work professionals, “Is Aging the Same for 
Everyone?” at Stockton’s Manahawkin Instructional Site on Monday, Oct. 5, from 1– 3:30 p.m. 

Professionals are invited the lecture and discussion on aging experiences and health care 
disparities within the Lesbian Gay Bisexual Transgender (LGBT) older adult community. Dr. 
Carolyn Bradley, an associate professor of Social Work at Monmouth University, is the 
presenter. Her research interests are in the areas of spirituality, addiction recovery, aging and 
LGBT issues. 

The Stockton Center on Successful Aging and AtlantiCare’s PRIDE Employee Resource Group 
are co-hosting the event at the instructional site, 712 E. Bay Ave., Manahawkin, NJ. 

Participants will develop knowledge and skills to enhance their relationship with LGBT older 
adults by providing insights and awareness that will create a more respectful understanding of 
the population. Through these trainings, the LGBT Older Adult Project hopes to assist providers 
in understanding and responding to the unique culture and language of specific consumers 
seeking services. 

This seminar is free of charge and includes lunch. Upon completion, participants will receive two 
Continuing Education (CE) credits for social workers (in cultural competency), marriage and 
family therapists, licensed professional counselors and occupational therapists and two Contact 
Hours for nurses. 
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Stockton University is an approved provider of continuing nursing education by New Jersey 
State Nurses Association, an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing 
Center's Commission on Accreditation. Stockton also is an approved provider of Social Work 
continuing education credits. 

Preregistration is required for this event. Please visit www.stockton.edu/scosa and follow the 
registration link. For more information, please contact Gina Maguire at SCOSA via email 
Gina.Maguire@Stockton.edu or call 609-626-5590.  
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